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Dear Commissioners,

As a local community centre deeply embedded in the fabric of our neighborhood, we are deeply concerned about the proposed changes to the
boundaries of Dewsbury East Ward, particularly District DEO7. Our centre relies heavily on the existing transport infrastructure and highway
network to serve the needs of families and individuals within our ward.

The proposed division of DEO7 using the main Huddersfield train line would have a significant impact on our ability to provide essential services
and support to our community. Many of the families we serve depend on reliable transportation options to access our center and participate in our
programs. Disrupting these transportation links could isolate vulnerable members of our community, making it difficult for them to access the
resources and assistance they need.

Moreover, any changes to the boundaries could also have a detrimental effect on our funding. Our centre relies on funding allocations tied to our
ward designation, and any alterations to these boundaries could jeopardise our ability to secure the necessary resources to continue our vital
work. This could ultimately result in a reduction in the services and support we are able to offer to families and individuals within DEO7.

In conclusion, we urge decision-makers to reconsider the proposed changes to the boundaries of Dewsbury East Ward, taking into account the
significant impact it would have on our ability to serve our community. Preserving the existing boundaries is essential for ensuring continued
access to our services and support, and for maintaining the well-being of families and individuals within DEOQ7.



Sincerely,

Chickenley Community Centre
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